
 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

To:  Board Members 

 

From:  T. Jeremy Gunn 

 

Date:  May 28, 1998 

 

Subject: Enclosures 

 

 

Today’s FedEx package includes the following materials: 

 

Materials Pertinent to June 4 Board Meeting 

 

• Draft Agenda for June 4 Meeting 

 

• Memorandum to Board on Final Report Findings and Recommendations, May 21, 1998 

 

• Minutes of May 12, 1998 Open Meeting 

 

 

Background Materials for Your Information 

 

• ARRB Reply to Secret Service Appeal (w/o exhibits)
1
 

 

• DRAFT Letter from Gunn to Ruff (sent in draft form only to Bill Leary at NSC)
2
 

                                                
1
The exhibits are quite lengthy.  If you would like a copy, we can provide it to you at the 

Board meeting.  The Board was given a copy of the Secret Service appeal at the last Board meeting.  

2
Bill Leary took the draft letter to Frank Fountain at PFIAB and discussed it with him.  After 

their meeting, Leary suggested that I write to Fountain, which I did.  Depending on Fountain’s 
response to my letter to him, we may or may not put the draft in final and send it. 
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• Letter from Gunn to Fountain, May 27, 1998, on PFIAB 

 

• Memorandum from Gunn to Moll (Burton’s staff), May 20, 1998, on Zapruder Film 

(w/attachment) 

 

• Memorandum from Schiffer to Gunn, May 28, 1998, on Zapruder Film 

 

• Letter from Gunn to Collins, May 15, 1998, on Sixth Floor Museum 

 

• Memorandum from Gunn to Batchelor, May 21, 1998, on Oswald KGB Records and 

Subpoena to Lawrence Schiller 


